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March 2016

Information

Club meetings are held on the
first Tuesday of each month at
6:30 PM.

Next meeting is April 5.

Only 2.4GHz transmitters are
allowed at BSRCC.

Officers

President:

J.B. Dansby
864-207-6663
jpdansby@gmail.com

Vice President:

Bob Huff
864-269-9281
bobhuffl@charter.net

Treasurer:

Dick Russell

864-847-4203
drusselll024@outlook.com

Secretary:

Daniel Jones
864-431-7998
tortxof@gmail.com

Field Marshal:

Morgan Pritchard
864-283-2546
morgan.pritchard@att.net

Safety Officer:
Dennis Beard
864-238-7256
dennisl8@charter.net

Black Sheep News

Black Sheep RC Club - AMA Charter #2068

Meeting minutes from March 1, 2016.

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM.

Minutes from previous meeting were accepted as read.
We welcomed a new member, Harry Capps.
Treasurer’s report was accepted as read.

At the next meeting we will discuss ways to attract new
members to the club.

The revised bylaws were voted on and accepted.

Morgan reviewed the to-do list he has compiled for the
club workday.

The club workday has been moved to March 19, due to a
local fly-in already occurring on the 12th. The backup day
in case of bad weather is March 26. If you are coming to
the workday, please bring any small tools you may think
are needed.

The Hobby Connection is planning a swap meet sometime
in May.

Show and Tell

Doug Starwalt and I (Daniel Jones) presented a show and
tell on the subjects of FPV flying and drones. I'd like to
thank Doug for bringing in his multi-rotors and helping
with the show and tell.
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